MW/HAW

21 August 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have now been back at school for a full week and it has been lovely to have the children and young people back with us.

I have been very pleasantly surprised at how quickly the pupils have settled back into the life of the school.

Can I thank you all for your patience and ongoing support and understanding whilst we get settled into our new routine.

We are still looking at how we communicate to you effectively on a daily basis. This has presented some challenges but we are hoping to roll out Learning Journals across the school so please can you bear with us as we try to rectify some ongoing issues.

Can I please ask that if you have changed your email address or updated your mobile number that you give this information to the school office as we need to be able to contact you in the event your child becomes unwell.

Due to the restrictions with COVID can you make sure that you provide your child with a water bottle, snack and appropriate outdoor wear, as we are keen for the children and young people to access the outdoor space as frequently as possible.

Once again I would like to thank all our families for your commitment to our school community and helping us to aspire for more at Riverbrae School and ELCC.

Yours sincerely

Michelle Welsh Acting Head Teacher